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Arabian Horse Association (Qld) Inc. 

President’s Report 
2023/2024 AHAQ Inc. Annual General Meeting 

 
Our 2023/2024 year proved to be more of a challenge than anticipated.  
 
We ran two shows, The Spring Affair in October and the Winter Show 
in June 2024, both at Park Ridge Pony Club, with Arabian and Open 
rings. Both were successful and fun days with lots of feedback on how 
well organised we were.  
 
Unfortunately summer brought floods, mini tonardos, and lots of loss 
and hardship for all. Add to that the economic strain caused by high 
interest rates, the continuos rising cost of living, affecting us all led to 
the hard descision to postpone the April 2024 Challenge Show to 
Ocotber 2024. 
 
As we all know, the Challenge 24 show was again postponed until May 
2025. 
 
I’d like to thank all members of this committee for their hardwork and 
support. 
 
We may not have held the Challenge show but we still worked and 
succeeded at promoting the Arabian breed. 
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Ride an Arabian Horse… 

 
PO Box 1315 
Capalaba Q 4157  
Email: secretary@ahaq.asn.au 
Web: www.ahaq.asn.au 
 
 

 
 
 
Shannon Parry 
President AHAQ Inc. 
 




